
 
  
 
      

     

2016 CPRD Girls Youth Fast Pitch Softball 
 

This year the Chehalem Park and Recreation District Girls Softball program will join with McMinnville 
Parks and Recreation in a recreational softball league.  This program focuses on fundamentals, 
sportsmanship and teamwork.  Teams will have the opportunity to play home games in Newberg and 
away games at Joe Dancer Park in McMinnville beginning May 14 and running through July 16.  
Practices will begin the week of April 11, 2016. 
 
Who:      All girls in grades Kindergarten through 8th grade 
 
Registration:   Registration is open Feb. 15 – April 10, 2016.  Deadline for registration is 

April 10, 2016.  Please register online at cprdnewberg.org or at the Chehalem 
Aquatic Center (1802 Haworth Ave)  

 
League categories:    T-Ball: (Pre-K and Kindergarten) 
  Rookie:  First and Second Grade 
  Majors:  Third, Fourth and Fifth Grade 
  Middle School:  Sixth, Seventh and Eighth Grade 
 
MIN/MAX:   Each league must have a min of 12 girls registered to create a team. 
 
Price:    T-Ball, in-district price = $59 (out-of-district = $79) 

Rookie, Majors and Middle school in-district price = $125 (out-of-district = 
$145) 

 
Time:  Games and practice start time range from 4:30 pm - 7:00 pm on weeknights. 
 
Activity Number: 3190.000 (T-ball), 3191.000 (Rookie), 3192 (Majors), 3193 (Middle School) 

 
 
 
 
 
 



CPRD Girls Fast Pitch Softball League  
2016 Information 

 
Games	for	the	2016	season	will	begin	Saturday,	May	14	and	run	through	Saturday,	July	16.			
	
Games	played	on	weeknights	and	Saturdays.		Away	games	take	place	at	Joe	Dancer	Park	(1650	SE	Brooks	
Street,	McMinnvillle).		Home	games	will	take	place	at	the	Darnell	Wright	Sports	Complex,	Jaquith	Softball	
Complex	or	Newberg	High	School	softball	fields.		
	
No	player	will	be	cut!		All	registered	players	will	be	placed	on	a	team.			
	
Softball	players	will	not	have	player	evaluations;	teams	will	be	formed	as	much	as	possible	by	school.	
	
Late	fee	of	$15	added	after	registration	closes	on	April	10.		Late	registrations	will	be	taken	provided	roster	
space	is	available.			
	
Practices	will	begin	April	11,	2016,	at	a	local	Newberg	field.		Teams	will	practice	twice	a	week	for	1	½	
hours.			
	
Uniform	pants,	shirt	and	socks	provided	by	Chehalem	Park	and	Recreation	District.		Please	specify	uniform	
size	when	registering.	
	
Bats,	batting	helmets	and	catching	fear	provided	by	Chehalem	Park	and	Recreation	District.	
	
Check	the	cprdnewberg.org	website	for	practice	and	game	rainout	information.			
	
Each	parent	AND	player	over	the	age	of	12	must	sign	a	concussion	waiver	when	registering.		For	players	
under	the	age	of	12,	a	parent	must	sign	the	concussion	form.		This	is	an	Oregon	state	law	required	for	all	
youth	sport	participants.		Concussion	waivers	are	completed	when	registering.		
	
We	are	in	need	of	volunteer	youth	softball	coaches!		If	interested,	please	fill	out	the	following	forms	and	
return	to	Julie	Petersen	at	jpetersen@cprdnewberg.org.			
	

• https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3CM5pevSkx5d1BFUjI5bzhWMlE/view	
• https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B3CM5pevSkx5YkpsQXhjcG1DWnc/view	
• http://www.cdc.gov/concussion/headsup/training/index.html	

	
During	registration,	please	confirm	email	addresses,	phone	numbers	and	all	custom	questions	(update	
uniform	size,	etc).		This	is	our	primary	contact	for	all	players	so	make	sure	it	is	up-to-date	and	complete!	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



	
 
 



 


